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lir George E Smith
764 Bartlett Avenue
Hilwaukee Wisconsin

Dear ¥r Smiths

Since the writer hasn't heard from you since
1921, we sre wondering whether we can still reach you
at the above address. If so, we shall be glad to for-
ward you a series of articles dealing with Lincoln's
assascination ané the disposition of John Wilkes Booth,
which we are ruming at present in the Dearborn Independent.

Very truly yours
THE DEARBOEN PUBLISHING CO
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